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SOLICITOR WILSON STATEMENT IN RESPONSE TO ACTIVISTS’ REQUESTS 
REGARDING THE JAMAL SUTHERLAND  

DEATH INVESTIGATION 
 
Charleston, S.C. — On July 26, 2021, I released a comprehensive report that explained my 
rationale for declining to prosecute the Charleston County Sheriff’s deputies involved in Jamal 
Sutherland’s death.  The report can be found here: https://www.scsolicitor9.org/news/2021/saw-
report-final-sutherland-death-investigation-07262021.pdf . 
 
I understand the frustration that some may have with my decision.  I will not stand in the way of a 
review by the South Carolina Attorney General or the United States Department of Justice.  In 
fact, I invited the Department of Justice to investigate this matter in April of this year.  I provided 
my report to the public at large, to the Department of Justice and to our state Attorney General.  
While I stand by my decision, I welcome the review of other prosecutors, especially those with 
different statutory options. 
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